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Happy New Year everyone! We are in full swing to our new term and new year. The Beaucroft’s Got Talent buzz 
has already commenced with the shows going live week before half term. 

Yesterday we welcomed Councillor Andrew Parry to the school and enjoyed the opportunity to show our new 
building and indulge in some fine dining at the Beaucroft Post 16 RAFA café. 

Thank you on behalf of all at Beaucroft to the John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation for another very gener-
ous donation. Staff will, as always, consider creative ways to benefit the children. In recent years we have used  

donations to fund: 
 

• A Marwell Zookeeper day experience 
• A visiting chocolatier 
• A specialised trike 
• A subsidised Eurodisney trip 
• Henry the therapy dog!!! 

 
Please note this will be the final paper edition of the newsletter. All newsletters are available on the website and 
will be distributed via the school gateway app (please see our website or contact the office if you require support 

with this). 
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Important Date Change! 

 

To enable important staff train-
ing, the start date for the next 
academic year has been 
brought forward. Pupils will 
now start back on Wednesday 
2nd September 2020.  

 

As the weather is now colder do remember that we will  
contact you via the SchoolGateway App, or text message 
for those  who have yet to sign up to inform of any 
school closures. We will also update our website.  

Reminder: Parents’ Consultation Evening—March 
12th 

Advance warning that our Extended Services 
team will be holding another family friendly ses-
sion at Monkey Madness  during the half-term 
break. It will be on Monday 17th February. More 
details will follow in a letter…  

Coffee Drop-in for all Parents, in the Haven at Beau-

croft: 

Monday 3rd February 9am-11am 




